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April 19, 2018 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Chairpersons and Directors of Education 

- All Catholic District School Boards 

 

FROM: Patrick J. Daly, President 

 

SUBJECT:  Letter to Nancy Kennedy, CEO Ontario Cannabis Retail Corporation 

 

 

Further to our memorandum of April 17 regarding the siting of cannabis retail outlets across Ontario 

and the consultation process of the Ontario Cannabis Retail Corporation and local municipalities, 

we have attached a letter sent to Nancy Kennedy, CEO of the Ontario Cannabis Retail Corporation 

on April 18th.  In the letter, we ask Ms. Kennedy to consult with Catholic school boards in advance 

of announcing possible store locations to avoid any misunderstanding and to site these stores at the 

appropriate distance from our schools. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me or Steve Andrews at sandrews@ocsta.on.ca.  

 

Attachment 
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